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Summer is Here!
Congratulations! You made it!
Summer is just around the
corner. In our final newsletter
for the year, we'll address
plenty of ways to have a fun,
relaxing, and safe summer!



June marks the beginning of
Pride Month. Broward
﻿County Public Schools' goal
is to create a safer learning
environment for all
students, including LGBTQ+
youth and their families.

BCPS LGBTQ+ Page
Mental Health Resources
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Links and
Resources

Continuing Social-
Emotional Learning

Just because school is out,
doesn't mean the learning
has to stop! Feel free to take
advantage of all of Broward
County's Learning
Opportunities. Emotional
success = Academic Success!

Here's a link to a variety of
LSW Resources available
through Broward County!

- ReThink Ed Parent Sign Up: 
Click Here!

- ReThink Ed Parent SEL Resources: 
Click Here!

- BCPS Mental Health Resources:
Click Here!

- LSW At Home:
 Click Here!

Celebrating Our Students

https://www.browardschools.com/Page/32873
https://www.childrens.com/health-wellness/mental-health-in-lgbtq-youth
https://www.browardschools.com/Page/35264
https://www.browardschools.com/Page/35264
https://www.browardschools.com/Page/35264
https://go.rethinkfirst.com/BrowardParentAccess
https://go.rethinkfirst.com/Rethink-Parent-SELResources
https://www.browardschools.com/mentalhealthservices
https://blog.brainpop.com/sel-in-the-classroom-home-and-community/

